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33/13/5651

December 18, 1941.

Dear Sir:
Replying to your letter of the 4th instant 

with reference to the estate of George A. Johnston,it 
would be appreciated if you would have Mr. D,F«McNeill 
submit four copies of his account In connection with 
registration of title of Lots 6701 and 6715, Group 1, 
Cariboo District. On receipt of this bill I will sub­
mit a voucher to my Department for the amount but am 
unable, of course, to say whether they will agree to 
payment.

Yours faithfully,

D « M « MacKay,
Indian Commissioner for B.C.:GR

E.C.Lunn, Esq.,
Official Administrator, 
^uesnel, B.C.
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